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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

Notice is now given that a Sbecial Meeting of the Executive Committee and the Ad Hoc
Committee appointed by the Board of Directors, has been called by the Teri Sue Freehling, Vice
Chair, and will be held on October 16, 2018, at 8:30 a.m., at the SWMPC office, located at 376
W. Main Street, Benton Harbor, Michigan, 49022, for the following purpose:

1. Conduct the annual review of the Executive Director.
2. Review Materials from the members of the Ad Hoc Committee and the staff.

Sincerely,

/%)

Patrice N. Rose
Office Manager
269-925-1137
rosep@swmpc.org

376 West Main Street, Suite 130 ¢ ' Benton Harbor, Ml 49022-3651
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